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| have been asked to personally thank Tony Bailey for his efforts in
obtaining the cool room. This was another area that has been looked at for

many a year, and will now be of benefit to the whole of Cheltenham
Baseball Club.

I wish to thank all members of the Board who have supported myself and
the Club for the past two years and for the many hours of time that you
have contributed. To the Summer & Winter Committees over the past two
years, thank-you for your support of Cheltenham Baseball Club. The

dedication of all these people make our Club one of the best and strongest
in Victoria.

Many will be aware that I am not re-standing for a position with
Cheltenham Baseball Club next term, but I wish everyone success both on
and off the field and offer my knowledge or help, if negded.

LIVIA REID



